ISIHAC in Dorking

The BBC recorded two episodes of the radio programme "I'm
Sorry | haven’t A Clue" at Dorking Halls on October 23rd 2015.
The two episodes are due to be broadcast on Radio 4 at
6:30pm on Monday 30th November 2015 (repeated midday on
Sunday 6th December) and at 6:30pm on Mon 7th December
2015 (repeated midday on Sunday 13th December).

Link to the official ISIHAC website: http://www.isihac.net



